PLEASANT TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Arden W. Knapp — Chairman John R. Phillips — Vice Chairman Robert J. Preston - Supervisor Lea Ann Adams — Secretary/Treasurer 8 Chari Lane Warren, PA 16365 814-723-5240 Fax - 814 723-5327 plstwp@verizon.net

August 29, 2016

Christopher M. Byham, Esquire Stapleford & Byham, LLC 600 Market Street Warren, PA 16365

RE: EDU Reduction for 84 McKinley Avenue, Warren

Dear Attorney Byham:

The Pleasant Township Board of Supervisors received the WCSD request for reduction of EDU's at the 84 McKinley Avenue location. The board of supervisors consulted with the township engineer and based on the information provided by the district, the reduction was granted.

The Warren County School District will be billed for 1 EDU every month provided that the district submit copies of their monthly water bills at 84 McKinley Avenue every quarter. This will go in effect for September 2016.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact the township office.

Sincerely,

Lea Ann Adams Secretary-Treasurer

Lea Anni Adams

cc: WCSD

File